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Motion following Notice of Motion – Location Options for A Safe Place 

 

THAT Administration prepare a report for Council’s consideration by February 2024 with a 

list of County sites that could possibly be dedicated and transferred to “A Safe Place” for 

provision of their services within the County. 

 

Background 

At the November 14, 2023 Council meeting, Councillor Harvey served the Notice of Motion 

to be presented for debate at the November 28, 2023 Council meeting. 

 

 


